
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

MINUTES 
TUESDAY, MARCH 2, 2021 

6:30PM 
REMAX AND VIA ZOOM 

 
 

I. Call to Order:  6:36pm 
 

II. Members in Attendance:  Kyra Hinton, Wendy Yang, Gina Winder, and Bobbi Yasmer.  
Attendance via Zoom:  Jeanette Glauner, Leaann Morris, Heather Fancher, Lori Mayfield, 
Jennifer Nix, and Megan McBriarty. 

 

III. Treasurer’s report:  Beginning balance as of February 1, 2021 was $28,483.64.  Ending 
balance as of February 28, 2021 was $28,896.31.     

 

IV. Minutes:    Bobbi motioned to approve, and Gina seconded the motion. 
 

V. Old Business:   
 

a.  Volunteer Coordinator and 5K Coordinator positions still open. 
b.  Storage – Colorado Storage went up to $150 per month.  Bobbi will shop around for a 

lower price. 
c. Banners – No word from City regarding downtown banners.  Kyra still waiting on price 

quote from Sign Pro for yard banners. 
d. Post Office Box – Fees went up, Kyra paid with credit card, including late fee. 
e. Live Stream/Video Recording – Kyra will meet with Principal to let him know what the 

Safe Grad committee is proposing in lieu of the actual Safe Grad event on June 5, 2021.  
To include yard banners, parade, and video recording. 

f. PayPal – Bobbi and Kyra worked on getting the monies transferred to US Bank account 
and they were successful. 

g. Graduation – Has not been confirmed for traditional, it could be a drive thru graduation 
on June 5, 2021. 
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VI. New Business:   

a.  Big Brother Fundraiser:  Clothing drive to be held on Saturday, April 17, 2021 9:00am – 
2:00pm at the Carson Mall parking lot near Dutch Bros. 

b. Stickers are available on the website for sale as a fundraiser.   
c. Kyra has made cups and will be doing a package for the Adopt-A-Senior program.  
d.  Kyra suggested possibly doing car flags for all Seniors.   
e. We will organize a Parade on the evening of graduation and there will be a best 

decorated car contest with a $50 cash prize for the winner.   
f. Donation letters will go out in March to all local businesses.  
g.  Gina will check with Eric to see about posting all Senior pictures on the billboard at 

Community Center. Bobbi will check the one by the Nugget as well  
h. Gina checked with Tom Crawford, CCSO Reserve Supervisor and they will help with 

parade on June 5, 2021.  She also contacted the Fire Department and waiting for a 
response back from them.  

i. Gina also emailed Bouncin Bins and requested a refund.   
j. Kyra will follow up regarding the downtown banner to see if w can get a congratulatory 

banner placed downtown.   
 

 
VII. Next Meeting:  Tuesday,  April 13, 2021 @ 6:30pm 

 
VIII. Adjourn at 7:06pm 

 


